
EAST MILL PLAIN 
NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION (EMPNA)  

 

empneighborhood@gmail.com                                             
https://www.facebook.com/groups/eastmillplainneighbors 
 

 
 

The purpose of the EMPNA is to consider and act upon a broad range of issues 
affecting livability within the neighborhood’s boundaries, and to foster open communication and 
partnership with the city as well as among the members of the neighborhood. 

 

        
 

*Zoom:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87210206742?pwd=d2FA7a7e5TaWVM0z91UVRDlbhsgxaW.1 
 

February, 2025 
 

The EMPNA is open to any 
resident, property owner, 

business licensee or non-profit 
within the boundaries of the  

East Mill Plain Neighborhood. 

   
 

There are no membership fees. 

 

Saturday 

March 8, 2025 

10-11:30 a.m. 

 

East Mill Plain 
United Methodist 

Church* 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMPNA Contacts 
 
Chairperson:  Trish Stinnett 
                          15805 SE 4th St. 
 
Co-Chairperson:  ❓ 
 
Secretary/Treasurer:  ❓ 
 
                         
Considering an open position?  
Please contact me!   I guarantee 
the commitment will be pretty 
minimal this year.  One neighbor 
has been nominated for the spot 
of Secretary/Treasurer, but it’s not 
“official” until we vote. 
 
Neighborhood Police Officer: 

Jordan Rasmussen 
District 4 NPO 

jordan.rasmussen@cityofvancouver.us 

360-772-2115 
 
Neighborhood Liaison: 

Dan Lloyd, Assistant City Attorney 
City Attorney’s Office, Civil Division 

Dan.lloyd@cityofvancouver.us 
(360) 487-8500  

 
 

A Message from Trish: 
 
 

Why a Reboot?   Merriam Webster’s 
definition, “to start (something) anew: to 
refresh (something) by making a new 
start or creating a new version” sounds 
about right. 
 
 

The EMPNA has been mostly dormant 
since 2021 and much has changed since 
then.  We now have the opportunity to 
create an association that reflects the 
desires and values of the members of this 
very diverse neighborhood.  What does 
that look like, exactly? 

Your opinion matters! 
 
 

We have a new email address and 
Facebook Group.  Revised bylaws will be 
available shortly, at your request, for 
your input.  If you’d like to get updates 
without Facebook, please email 
empneighborhood@gmail.com to get on 
the distribution list.  
 
 
 

Come and help rebuild our association 
from scratch!  I hope to meet many of 
you in person or on Zoom at the meeting 
on March 8.  
 

Best wishes, 
Trish 
 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with 
residents in order to create a more informed public.  However, the information provided and the opinions and 
views expressed in Neighborhood Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the 
position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or 
appropriate.  Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.   


